Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of Gorefield Parish Council Held remotely on Tuesday 4th May 2021 at 7 pm

Present: Councillors A Holt, M Humphrey, P Thatcher, Ms P Reynolds, G

Clifton and Mrs J Hunns

Councillors King and Mrs Clark

Apologies: None

Before the meeting commenced the Chairman read out a letter of resignation that he had received from Councillor Mrs K Hall. She has been a member of Leverington Parish Council before Gorefield Parish Council was created and was then elected onto Gorefield Parish Council when it was launched in 1993. A letter of thanks to be sent to her for all her dedication to the Council over very many years.

Election of Officers:

Chairman: Councillor Holt

Proposed Councillor Clifton and seconded by Councillor Mrs Hunns

Vice Chairman: Councillor Clifton

Proposed Councillor Thatcher and seconded by Councillor Ms Reynolds

Leverington Feoffees: Councillor Ms Reynolds

Proposed Councillor Thatcher and seconded by Councillor Mrs Hunns

Gorefield Playing Field Committee: Councillor Holt

Proposed Councillor Humphrey and seconded by Councillor Clifton

Allotment Warden: Councillor Holt

Proposed Councillor Mrs Hunns and seconded by Councillor Thatcher

Minutes of AGM held on Tuesday 2nd June 2020 were confirmed and will be signed at a later date.

Meeting closed followed by Council meeting